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This Hazardous Plastic Recycling facility Plasrefine should never be built in a water catchment location what is 
going to happen to ecology at the Wingecarribee River?  

Who is going to be responsible for taking care of the river once it is polluted and the water can no longer be 
used for Sydney and Goulburn's drinking water?  

How can Plasrefine guarantee no forever chemicals will be released into the river? 

Who is going to compensate our community when these forever chemicals are released and people start 
getting sick? 

 Who will compensate the Garven Institute when it is heavily impacted by the building and vibration from the 
Plasrefine factory every single day? 

Who will compensate the land owners who live nearby? None of them have agreed to their lives being so 
heavily impacted? 

Our roads are already congested what will happen with the massive increase in traffic and who will police the 
route used so our roads remain safe for us to travel on?  

Will Plasrefine employ local people to help boost our local economy? 

Do you think it is fair that we were told to stay in doors on windy days?  

Has  visited the site in person to see how inappropriate it is for this facility? If not 
then why not? 

This is NOT the right site and this factory should be built away from town and away from residential areas 
 

 




